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St. Dominic School inspires children to excel as confident leaders, critical 
thinkers, and responsible citizens in a Catholic, values-based community.

September 1, 2022

Principal’s Corner
It was great seeing all of the excitement at the open 
house last night! 

Please make sure to read the weekly newsletters. 
Please do not hesitate to reach out with any 
questions. We are looking forward to seeing 
everyone bright and early on Tuesday morning!

Blessing,
Jacquelyn Chatelaine

The September Lunch Menu is 
now available on the school 
website. We are back to a 
monthly menu this year!

Tuition Agreements in TADS were 
emailed. These must be completed 

online by September 1, 2022.

Mark Your Calendar!
Dan Rother Phtoography, out of Hastings, will be at 
SDS on Wednesday, September 21 for our Picture 
Day.  Information will go home in a few weeks.  This 
will be a non dress code day, and students may wear 
what they want for their pictures.  
We are waiting to hear on the 
makeup picture day.

Snack Cart is Back - DUE NOW
We are excited to offer our snack cart again this year 
to our K-8 students.  The cost is $84 per student for 
the entire year.  Please note: Gr. 1-8 students who 
take a snack milk will also be charged $.50 per milk.  
Your TADS account will be billed ½ in September 
and ½ in January.

Register for Snack Cart - K-8 DUE NOW

Pick Up and Drop Off Routines
Important reminders!

There are only two lanes for driving through our 
parking lot.  Do not create a center lane for driving, 
this is dangerous for our students and parents. 
There will be two cones near the Parish Office 
signaling where cars should stop to drop off or pick 
up their child. Please move up to the cones to 
prevent a backup on to St. Olaf Avenue.

● Left Lane is for moving
● Right Lane is for stopping
● Parking Lot- If you will walk your child up to 

the door, or pick them up from the door, you 
must park in the middle spaces of our lot, 
not near the basketball hoops.

In the afternoon, Preschool and PreK parents 
should meet their child’s teacher and class just 
outside the front door of the school. For K-8 
students, Mr. Bornhauser will be in the school 
parking lot during afternoon pick up to ensure that 
students make it safely to their car.

Bus Transportation- We are participating in 
District busing this year.  If your child is riding the 
bus, remember that there is NO BUSING on 
Wednesday mornings due to District late start.  

Marathon 2022
Family marathon packets were distributed at the 
Open House last night.  This included your pledge 
sheet, envelope, FAQ sheet and information on how 
to sponsor the marathon!  If you would like to 
become a sponsor click here.  If you were not able to 
attend the open house they will go home on the first 
day of school .  Our first marathon turn in date is 
Friday, September 16th..  

https://schoolofstdominic.org/documents/lunch-menu/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScPRF7ComIyG6zTFoVQmot7H-YeqcJ7x1658ZxrlH35o4smXw/viewform
https://schoolofstdominic.org/documents/22-23-marathon-faq/
https://schoolofstdominic.org/documents/marathon-sponsorship-letter-22-23/

